
 

   
A joint project between 
Parker Water & Sanitation District and Meridian Metropolitan District  
 

Water Distribution System Interconnect 
 

About the Project: 
The Meridian Metropolitan District (Meridian) is 
committed to providing a reliable and resilient 
water supply to our customers. The Parker Water & 
Sanitation District (Parker) and Meridian are 
installing a new pipeline and metering vault along 
Ridgegate Parkway. This pipeline will “interconnect” 
Parker’s and Meridian’s potable water distribution 
systems. This Interconnect project will improve the 
reliability of these distribution systems in the event 
of an emergency. 
 

Construc�on Informa�on: 
Construction will start on February 19, 2024, and is proposed to 
finish in May 2024. Construction will take place Monday through 
Friday, there will be no work scheduled on the weekends. For the 
duration of the project the acceleration lane on Ridgegate Parkway 
to the west of Hillsboro Street and the sidewalk along Ridgegate 
Parkway will be closed. For a period during construction the T-
Intersection of Hillsboro Street and Ridgegate Parkway will be 
closed. Once the pipeline and metering vault have been installed 
landscaping restoration and installation of a new sidewalk will be 
completed. A map of the project area is provided below.  

Contact Us!   Let us know if you have any ques�ons or concerns by calling us at 303-790-0345 or emailing at admin@meridiandistrict.com 
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